LAT CDR RFA #36 Response

Action Requested:
Investigate options for the addition of engineering resources tasked with the responsibility of developing test procedures, maintaining the Software Test Plan, and defining a test procedure development schedule.

Supporting Rationale:

The development calls for an unrealistically high code production rate of approximately 25-30 verified lines of code per day per person.  This rate is about 3 times higher than the industry standard.  Clearly additional staffing will be required to allow the successful production of software and support of I&T.

Response:

Several people have been added including: 2 technical FSW writers, one ISIS lead software engineer, and 1 software engineer. We are still looking for additional 2 people.

The definitions of lines of code metrics used at SLAC were compared those used at GSFC.  The result showed that a direct comparison of lines of code per person per day computed by the two methods was not valid.  Adjusted comparisons showed that SLAC coding rates were comparable to GSFC standards.







